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HLF Parks for People Project  

 

The Friends of Headstone Manor Park in 

Association with Harrow Council will be 

undertaking a Visitor Observation Survey from 11th 

till 18th February 2019. 

 

This will tell us who is and is not using Headstone 

Manor Park. The Observation will also be useful 

for measuring the impact on visitor numbers 

before and after any park improvements. 

 

If you would like to assist us with this survey 

please contact us by Email – fohmrg@gmail.com 

for further information  

 


